
 

 
 

Announcement 
 
 
 
 

Alpha Bank participated in the  
“Running Under the Moon” race 

 
 
 
As part of its Corporate Responsibility Program, Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd participated with its 
own team of 25 Employees in the 5 km corporate race, “Running Under the Moon”, held on 
Friday, 17 June 2022. The race took place at the Mall of Cyprus in Nicosia. 
 
The Staff enthusiastically participated in the race, which has the peculiarity of being held at 
night with the accompaniment of live music. At the end of the race, the runners received a 
finisher medal and a participation certificate.  
 
With its participation in this event, Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd sends another message of 
teamwork, fair play and cooperation, while at the same time supporting the charity work of 
the race, as part of the proceeds are donated to “Sophia for Children” Foundation. 
 
Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd supports the ideals of sport, strengthening its active presence in the 
community and encouraging the participation of its people in actions with a positive social 
impact. 
 

 
 
 

Nicosia, 20 June 2022 
 
 

 


